
HPMS E-Mail  
 
Date:   May 2, 2014 
 
Subject:  Part C Reporting Requirements Technical Specifications for Contract Year 

(CY) 2014 
 
E-mail Message:   
 
The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) has released the CY2014 Part C 
Reporting Requirements Technical Specifications (v.04.17.14).  This document is posted 
on the HPMS Plan Reporting site and on the external CMS website at the following link: 
http://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Health-
Plans/HealthPlansGenInfo/ReportingRequirements.html. This version of the Technical 
Specifications takes into account the delay of the implementation of ICD-10 reporting. 
 
Questions regarding the CY2014 Part C Reporting Requirements should be sent via email 
to Partcplanreporting@cms.hhs.gov and should include the title of the specific element to 
which your question applies in the subject line. 
 
Thank You. 
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